
 
 
 

 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
 
Product Change Notice #: VI200911                                                                   Date: September 11, 2020 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
This is to inform you of specification change to Vicor NBM2317S60E1560T0R. 
 
 
PCN Type: 
Change of electrical specification 

 
 
Products Affected (current active model):   
NBM2317S60E1560T0R 
 
 
 
 
Proposed Change: 
Datasheet change to input voltage operating range: 

 High-side: 38Vin to 60Vin changed to 40Vin to 60Vin   
 Low-side:  9.5Vin to 15Vin changed to 10Vin to 15Vin 
 High-Side Input Undervoltage Recovery Threshold: 38V Maximum changed to 40V Maximum 

 
 
 
 
Reason for the change: 
Follow more closely to the OCP Open Rack Standard V2.1specification.  
 
 
Effective Date: 
Immediately 

 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 

 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA  
Phone: (978) 470-2900    
apps@vicorpower.com 


